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July 20th, 2023

Dear Pacific Coastal Airlines,

The Richmond Therapeutic Riding Association is a non-profit association that provides Therapeutic Riding lessons to children and youth with a wide variety of special needs. With consistency, support, encouragement and lessons taught by certified Therapeutic Riding Instructors, riders gain confidence, strengthen their muscles and achieve goals that they and their families never thought possible.  
With an operating budget of just under $220,000.00 we rely heavily on fundraising to make the program possible for those that need it. Though we receive funding from the City of Richmond, BC Gaming and lesson fees, there is still need more than $65,000 needed to fund the program. With the help of community minded businesses like yours, this year, we hope to raise part of these needed funds at our annual Golf Tournament. Our event will take place on Sunday, August 27th, 2023, at Country Meadows Golf Course in Richmond.  We anticipate approximately 80 guests from all areas of our community.RTRA 13671 No 3 Rd, Richmond BC V7A 1X7

To help our association reach our goals and continue to provide this special and valuable program to children and youth, in need we ask that you consider donating a gift certificate or item to our event.  We also have sponsorship opportunities available, which I have attached. As a thank-you, we will provide recognition of your gift in print at the event as well as through our social media and Newsletter.
Many thanks for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
Sincerely, 

Jill Spencer
Office Manager
office@richmondtherapeuticriding.com
604-241-7837
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